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Pavement marking on I-70 in Geary County resumes 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has resumed a pavement marking project on I-70 

from the Dickinson/Geary County line to the intersection of I-70, K-18, and Clarks Creek 

road in Geary County.  

During daylight hours, traffic will be reduced to one 14-foot lane at a reduced speed where 

removal and striping operations are being performed. Drivers should expect minor delays, 

not exceeding five minutes. 

Innovative Marking Systems Inc. of Bluffdale, Utah is the prime contractor for this $659,184 

project. The contractor has scheduled this project to be completed in June, weather 

permitting. 

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a work zone.  

 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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